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Low Level Radioactive Waste Office-

Coucty Office Building 60 Central Avenue
P.O. Box 6590 <

Cortland, New York 13045
Telephone (607) 766 3444

Cindy M. Monaco Donlee Coto-Hopkine

Lt.HW Coordinator Aeoletant li.MW Coordinator

January 14, 1991

Mr. James Kennedy
Office of Nuclear Materials

Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washir.gton, D.C. 20555

i
Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter to Chairman Carr
dated 11 January 1991. This letter is in response to Mr.
Carr's earlier correspondence dated 17 December 1990.
Because the subject matter in the response pertains to the
issues'of' low-level radioactive waste storage and title
transfer, the attached letter is being submitted as part of
Cortland County's connents concerning SECY 90-318.

I would appreciate it if you would enter the abovementioned
letter into the formal record of comments being received on
SECY 90-318. -

If you have any questions, please contact me at my office.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cindy Monaco
Cortland County LLRW Coordinator

';

|

y&B
|

!

W L\f: Wp
Y,h

.

Le,on eev,6 )~ I I 'Mitr "* 3
,

, e^ 4.
| M >, A

; ., ucc . )(/f(
2

s _ . . _ . . ... . _ , . _ _ _ . _ . , , _ . . _ . _ , . _ - . , _ . _ . _ _ . . _ _ _ . _ , _ . _ . _ _ . , _ .


